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Dates for your diary

Easter service@ All 
Saints Church, 2:15 pm

Spring Festival, 2pm

Easter Holiday (incl. Bank 
Holiday Monday)

PD Day (no school)

Cancelled

Postponed

4/4/22 to 
18/4/22

19/4/22

The Stars of the Week for the last time were:

Stars of the Week

A few weeks ago we asked that any parents who were interested in becoming a member of our 
Governing Body to put themselves forward. One potential candidate put themselves forward, so there is 
no need to hold an election. I therefore am delighted to welcome Mr Corey Vost as our new parent 
governor.

Parent governor 

Last Wednesday our stakeholder consultation process completed, with regards to the school joining the 
Saffron Academy Trust. There was only one formal response to this process and this was from one of our 
parents who was in support of the proposal. Therefore, at their meeting last Thursday, the Governing 
Body have agreed to proceed with this process.

There are still many steps for both the school and the academy trust to take in order for this take place in 
our desired timescale of September 2022. This includes getting the Regional School Commissioner to 
agree to our school joining the Saffron Academy Trust and for the trust to agree with the Local Authority 
all elements of the legal process that are required. The legal processes can sometimes take longer than 
hoped, so there is a possibility that we will not convert to an academy until later in the next academic 
year, rather than September. I will try to keep parents and carers as up-to-date as possible on these 
matters, so you know what is happening.

Academy Update 

After the Easter holiday, Neil O’Sullivan Sports will be providing PE lessons on a Tuesday for all 3 classes 
and they will also provide the lunch time club for ½ an hour. Premier Education will continue to provide 
after school sport clubs on a Tuesday and Wednesday, so please look out for emails detailing those. 

PE


